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Roby Park Primary School

Easton Road

Huyton

Knowsley

L36 4NY

Tel: 0151 477 8340

Website: www.robyparkprimary.co.uk 

E-mail: robypark@knowsley.gov.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs K Allen
12th September 2019

Year 6 Residential Trip to PGL Winmarleigh Hall, Lancashire

Wednesday 18th March – Friday 20th March 2020

 (2 night residential with 3 days activity)

Dear Parents/Carers 

This letter is to formalise the arrangements for our Year 6 Residential Trip to Winmarleigh Hall, in March 2020. Our school has a proud tradition of organising residential outward bound activities for children. 

At the centre, the children will do a combination of outward bound activities. The activities allow children to develop their teamwork skills, independence and resourcefulness. The trips are always rewarding for children, staff and families. 

The centre provides a fantastic range of activities including; 

•
Orienteering 

•
Archery 

•
Problem solving 

•
Climbing and abseiling 

•
Water Sports 

Further information can be found at: 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/winmarleigh-hall 

All of these activities are run by trained instructors and supervised by our staff team. 

The accommodation is excellent and set in a beautiful location. We are housed in a secure house, with en-suite rooms sleeping 2-6 pupils.. Children always sleep in a room with a small group of friends and they are supervised by our staff team at all times. 

The trip will be led by Mrs Worthington and staffed by other members of the staff team.  

The cost for the three days will be £100 which has been subsidised by the school. The cost includes; instructors and activities; overnight accommodation; transport and food during their stay.

We will also provide the children with a personalised Roby Park Primary leavers’ hooded top before their day of departure.  

In order for your child to attend the trip, please: 

1. Complete the reply slip below to register your interest indicating the date you have paid the deposit of £35. This must be paid by Friday 11th October 2019.  Unfortunately deposits cannot be returned and late bookings cannot be accepted. Please note that the final balance must be paid in full by Friday 7th March.   If the balance is not paid by this date, your child’s place will have to be cancelled. No cheques can be accepted - thank you. 

2. Please complete and return the medical information and permission form Friday 7th March
Can I remind all parents/carers that excellent conduct in school is essential if your child is going to participate in this trip.

Yours sincerely 
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Mrs Kat Allen
Headteacher 

Year 6 Residential Trip to PGL Winmarleigh Hall, Lancashire

Wednesday 18th March – Friday 20th March 2020

 (2 night residential with 3 days activity)

Child’s Name: ___________________________
  

Date: _________________________________
 

I give/do not give (please delete as appropriate) permission for my child to attend the residential trip to PGL Winmarleigh Hall, Lancashire. 

I confirm that the deposit of £35 has been paid via the office on ________________________. I understand and accept that it is my responsibility to pay the outstanding balance prior to Friday 7th March 2020. Should the full balance not be paid by this date, I understand that the deposit will not be returned and my child will not be able to go on the trip.   

 Signed ___________________________________________ (parent/carer)
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